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To raise funds to make
an annual, meaningful
contribution to the New
Zealand football
community.

To contribute to a
better New Zealand,

through and for football.

We aim to use football
as a vehicle for social
change and to assist
with growing the grass
roots opportunities for
all New Zealanders.
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This year we are trying something new and intend to run a
nationwide lottery for the chance to win 1 of 8 double passes to
the World Cup in Doha, Qatar!

This will be the biggest ever fundraiser for NZ footballs community. Prizes will
consist of 2 return flights to Doha plus 13 nights’ accommodation and match
tickets to attend three pool play matches. This is an incredible opportunity for
16 people to travel to the pinnacle of World Football and visit an amazing
country, rich with culture and world class facilities.

The raffle (520 ticket) will run between July - September 2022, giving 16 (8
double packages) New Zealanders the opportunity to win a trip of a lifetime.
Each ticket will allow the purchaser two chances to win (three chances in
Auckland). The raffle will have a maximum of 90,000 Tickets.

NZFF aims through this lottery to assist approximately 400 clubs and schools
throughout the country with a fundraising campaign where they have an
opportunity to fundraise $10 for every ticket sold. NZFF commits to granting $10
of every ticket sold (Ts and Cs apply) to community clubs, which is encouraged
to be spent within one of NZFF's four main pillars:

WIN A ONCE IN A LIFETIME FOOTBALL
EXPERIENCE IN QATAR 2022!

Purchase a $20 ticket to be in to WIN,
with $10 of your purchase going back to your club!

Enter at www.footballfoundation.org.nz
For more information please contact: lottery@footballfoundation.org.nz
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